
  Under the Patronage of His Excellency Dr. Andrzej Kurnicki,  
Ambassador of the Republic of Poland 

The Oskar Halecki Institute in Canada  

cordially invites to the 3rd Oskar Halecki Memorial Lecture  

“Should the Poles  
be proud  

to be Poles?” 

Former Correspondent  

in Warsaw, Poland 

of Le Figaro, Le Monde  

and Le Monde diplomatique,  

Radio Canada 

Bernard Margueritte 

Friday, October 5, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

Amphitheatre G1124, Saint Paul University  

223 Main Street, Ottawa 

Refreshments courtesy of the Embassy of the Republic of Poland 

Info: Dr. Alexander M. Jablonski - Tel: 613 820-1616 


